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English Translation

JOURNAL OF PHYSICAL CHEMISTRY

Published by Mr. Philippe, A. GUYE, Professor of Chemistry at the University of Geneva
Editors: MM. GEORG & Cie, Publishers and booksellers at the University, 10, Corraterie
street, Geneva

Geneva, September 24, 1908
My dear colleague,

Would you please let me know when, approximately, you will be sending me the Review on
catalysis you have accepted to write for our publication during your summer vacation.

Thank you in advance. | remain yours faithfully,
Philippe A. Guye

Professor Bredig
Heidelberg
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